
Dear Tinika S Warren,  

Thank you for requesting service with us. Your request is important to us.  

You will receive an additional confirmation email with your account number within 8-24
hours. This email will also notify you of any potential obligation requirements such as
deposit, lease or identification. Obligations must be completed prior to service being
connected.  

There is no need to contact us regarding your request unless you need to make a change.  

Thank you for visiting www.georgiapower.com to submit your request. Your new account
number will be emailed to you soon. We look forward to serving all of your electric needs.  

Sincerely, 

Georgia Power's Online Customer Care Team.

Tinika Warren <wtinika03@gmail.com>
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